
Thinking of going shopping? 

Do you want to? 

v Save Money 
v Save Petrol 
v Save Time 

Then try Kennerleigh Community Store (Opening times…..) 

10 Reasons to shop at Kennerleigh Community Store: 

v At 40p a mile to Crediton (approximately 5 miles away), you 
will save £4.00 every journey 

v Prices on many items in the Store are comparable to most 
supermarkets and you will save on those impulse buys you do 
not really need. 

v Save time travelling, walking round a supermarket and 
queueing 

v You will be supporting local producers as the Store buys local 
whenever possible. 

v Reduce your carbon footprint and polluting emissions 
v Catch up on local news, meet neighbours and view posters and 

local advertisements 
v Keep your life simple: The Store has limited space so chooses 

carefully what to offer its customers.  (Saves you trying to work 
out which product is best.) 

v You can buy items in bulk by ordering through the Store: pasta, 
olive oil, cereals etc. 

v Order you Christmas staples and treats to be boxed up for you 
v Share a glass of sherry with others picking up their boxes on 

Christmas Eve! 

 

Kennerleigh & District Community Stores 

Christmas 2015 

 

 

A Merry Christmas to you all 

 

 



Christmas 2015 

Christmas is fast approaching and the shop is looking very festive. 
We have completed the first phase of the shop alterations and thank 
you for your comments that the shop looks so much lighter and 
more spacious and it’s a place to hang out in. 
 
This year we have our Christmas table on our new exposed seat 
which was hidden away behind shop shelves.  We have gift boxes of 
socks, Dartmoor soap, local pottery, charity Christmas cards and we 
still have some tea towels left. 
 
Hello to Kelly.  You would have seen ‘bubbly’ Kelly in the shop over 
the last month or so doing her training.  Kelly will now be working on 
her own, so please be patient as she settles into her new role. 
 
We say goodbye and thank you to Kate who has been with us for just 
over 12 months.  Kate has given the shop the best possible start, 
introducing new lines to the shop and keeping the shop at the 
forefront of the community.  She will be missed but will not 
disappear altogether as she will be helping out during busy times. 
 
Christmas Food Boxes 

 
Order Forms are now in the shop and can also be printed off from 
the website under Goods and Services.  Completed forms need to be 
handed in by Monday 14th December. 
 
 

Post Office News 

 
Christmas stamps are now on sale.  Barclays Bank has now closed in 
Crediton: did you know that you can pay your cheques in through the 
Post Office?  Please ask when you are next in. 
 
Last Dates for Christmas Post 
 
1st Class   Monday 21st December 
2nd Class   Saturday 19th December 
Special Delivery  Wednesday 23rd December 
Western Europe  Monday 14th December 
Rest of the World Thursday 16th December 
 
Advance notice of Christmas Opening Times 
 
Thursday, Christmas Eve 9am – 12pm 
Friday, Christmas Day  closed (no newspapers) 
Saturday, Boxing Day  closed (no newspapers) 
Sunday 27th December closed (newspapers) 
Monday 28th December closed (newspapers) 
Tuesday 29th December 9am - 1pm 
Wednesday 30th December 9am - 1pm 
Thursday 31st December 9am – 1pm 
Friday 1st January 2016 closed (no newspapers) 
Saturday 2nd January  open and back to normal opening hours 
 


